
Burridge Circus Paintings featured at the Smithsonian 
Folklife Circus Arts Festival in Washington DC.

Robert Burridge and his Circus Paintings have been invited to exhibit at the Smithsonian in 
Washington DC, during the Circus Arts Folklife Festival on the National Mall of the United 
States.

During live circus performances, Mr. Burridge will present his experimental circus-related 
artwork at the Festival Marketplace, which is expecting up to 60,000 visitors durring the week of 
une 29 through July 9, 2017.

Sabrina Lynn Motley, Director, Smithsonian Folklife Festival expressed her delight that he will 
share he circus-related knowledge and skills with millions of visitors onsite and online from 
around the world.

During which time, Burridge has been invited to participate at the National Endowment of the 
Arts one-day forum to focus on the new and vibrant circus community entitled “Circus for the 
21st Century.” Said Burridge, “I am beyond thrilled, because my current paintings capture the 
dedicated American Circus Family and their long history of exhibiting dazzling performances for 
our entertainment. When I go to the circus I can’t stop smiling!”

Located between the nation’s Capitol and the Washington Monument, look for the circus tent 
and attractions throughout the Mall.

For more information, contact Kate Burridge, kate@robertburridge.com

July, 2017.
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